ELTE WIESEL

May 7, 2003

Mr. Shai Goldstein
Regional Director
Anti-Defamation League
745 Northfield Avenue
West Orange, NI 07052

Via facsimile: 973.663.9749
Dear Mr. Goldstein,

This letter is written in support of the Anti-Defamation League’s
efforts to have the leadership and members of the New Jersey
Assembly eliminate the position of Poet Laureate in New Jersey.

The present Laureate, Amiri Bakarn, is unworthy of this honor. He is
an embarrassment to your State by spreading in his public statements
poisonous slander of the Jewish people, its history and aspirations.

I urge all members of the New J ersey Assembly to support A3313 and
hope the Governor will sign it into law as scon as it is approved by

the Assembly.

Yours sincerely,

Elie Wiesel

EWiros



